
To Whom it May Concern - 
 
Please support HB3075.  As one half of a couple that are both public school teachers, we depend on our 
ability for one of us to opt out of insurance coverage to cover our family.  The cost out of our pay check 
to get separate coverage would be debilitating to our families income.  While this is important to us, we 
also cost our district less through this option.  Please support our public school teachers by supporting 
HB3075. 
 
Thank you, 
Sara Swedlund 
Bend LaPine School District 
 


